
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.134 
Released – 31 July 2023 
 
Thank you for your email received 11 July 2023 requesting information regarding epilepsy nurses. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I would like to know please, how many Band 5 Children Epilepsy Nurse's have been 
employed by KCHFT and how long each nurse remained in post, covering the last four 
year period. 
 
We can confirm that there has been one band 5 epilepsy nurse that has been employed by the 
Trust since 2022. 


